
Dear Ed Martin: 
This is in response to your letter of March 4, 2019, regarding post 1982 Illinois and Nevada 
records pertaining to the Equal Rights Amendment; a follow up to your  February 
2019 FOIA request.  
The Equal Rights Amendment records, located within the Record Group 11 (General Records of 
the United States Government) series entitled "Unratified Amendments, 1810-1985", contain 
documents dated from 1972 to 1982.  Documents dated after 1982, including the years 2017 
and 2018, are still in the physical and legal custody of the Office of the Federal Register. To 
request copies of these documents, please contact the Legal Division of the Office of the 
Federal Register; their email is fedreg.legal@nara.gov  
Sincerely, 
Jane Fitzgerald 
Archivist 
Archives 1 Reference Section 
Research Services - Washington, DC 
202-357-5005
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